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Letter to the editor

The authors would like to thank editor Marcus Hrachowitz for its very positive return on our
manuscript, now entitled « Assimilation of wide-swath altimetry water elevation anomalies
to correct large-scale river routing model parameters ». Following his advice, we modified
the title of the manuscript.

Kind regards
Charlotte Emery and co-authors.



